
October 18th, 2016 

Richmond Trails Committee Meeting 

 

Present: Martha Marciel, Callie Ewald, Sam Graulty, Ian Stokes, Steve Bower and 

Jean Bressor 

Robin Rabideau from the Richmond Rec Comm joined the meeting. 

 

-Martha updates the committee on the effort of a group of Richmond residents who 

are working to create a pump track in Richmond.  

 

-We discussed signage on trails. Sam will look into some yield signs (signs that 

delineate who has the right of way on trails, hikers, runners, bikers and on the 

Rivershore trail – horses). We discussed several arrow signs on the east end of the 

Rivershore trail where there are jogs in the trail. Also, discussed an “Exit Only” sign 

at the bottom of Visceral Trail. 

 

-We have spent a portion of the $ from the OGE grant. Callie proposed a bench 

along Lung Ta to take in the view. We also talked about purchasing tools and wood 

for future signage. 

 

-The previous Sunday’s work party went well – smoothed out areas where the trail 

had eroded around roots. 

 

-Martha will reach out to Sally Fellows who is interested in connecting Christmas 

Lane in Williston (where her property is) with Christmas Tree Hill in Richmond – there 

is a class 4 road right-of-way through there.  

 

-Robin updated the comm. on the Rec Comm plans and ideas for Volunteers Green 

and “Richmond Acre.” 

 

-We discussed potential next steps for Sunshine Trail and Path to Park ‘n 

Ride/Riverview Common. 

 

-Next Meeting Tuesday Nov. 15th at 7:00pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jean Bressor 


